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Carson City Freeway Landscaping Project’s 
Ribbon-Cutting Ceremony and 

Walking Tour of Landscape and Aesthetic Treatments 
 

 
The public is cordially invited to the Carson City Freeway Landscaping Project’s Ribbon-Cutting 
Ceremony and Walking Tour on Friday, April 19.  (Please refer to attached flyer) 
 
Ribbon-Cutting Ceremony  
 Time:    3:00 p.m.  
 Location: Northgate Lane Grade Separation at the 3700 Block of Northgate Lane 
 
Walking Tour  
 Time:    3:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
 Location: Northgate Lane Grade Separation at the 3700 Block of Northgate Lane 
 

The 1.75 mile walking tour will take place after the Ribbon-Cutting Ceremony on the 
Freeway’s multi-use path from the Northgate Lane Grade Separation to the Carson City 
Boys and Girls Clubhouse on Northridge Drive. 

 
This tour will provide the public with an opportunity to view and learn about the various 
landscape and aesthetic treatments along the multi-use path.  Restrooms will be available 
at the Boys and Girls Clubhouse after the walk. Vans will be provided to transport 
walkers back to the Northgate Lane Grade Separation. 
 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Vern Krahn, Park Planner, at the Carson City Parks and 

Recreation Department at (775) 283-7343 or vkrahn@carson.org 
 
 

-END-  



The public is cordially invited to the 
Carson City Freeway Landscaping Project’s 

Ribbon-Cutting Ceremony 
 

Friday, April 19, 2013 
Time:  3:00 P.M. 

Northgate Lane Grade Separation 
Location: 3700 Block of Northgate Lane 

(Refer to below picture) 
 

 
 

Walking Tour Along Multi-Use Path 
3:30 P.M. to 5:00 P.M. 

 
The 1.75 mile walking tour will take place after the ribbon-cutting ceremony 
on the freeway’s multi-use path from the Northgate Lane Grade Separation 

to the Carson City Boys and Girls Clubhouse on Northridge Drive. 
 

This tour will provide the public with an opportunity to view and learn about the various 
landscape and aesthetic treatments along the multi-use path. 

Restrooms will be available at the Boys and Girls Clubhouse after the walk and vans will be 
provided to transport walkers back to the Northgate Lane Grade Separation.   

 
For more information, please contact Vern Krahn, Park Planner, at the Carson City Parks 

 and Recreation Department at (775) 887-2262 or vkrahn@carson.org 


